
Four Seasons Elementary School
TEACHERS

are out of this world!
All year long they work hard to teach and care for our 

children.  We would like to invite students and parents to 
show our teachers extra gratitude.

Teacher Appreciation Week
is May 6th - 10th!

Below are some ideas for your homeroom teacher or any 
other wonderful teacher you would like to thank.  If you 
want specific ideas you can visit our Facebook page or 

website for the teacher wish list.
Ways to thank your teachers

Thoughtful note or drawing Book for the classroom

Sweet treat Flower

Drink Classroom supplies


